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21st January, 2012
Matt Damon
146 Princeton Street, 
Bristol 
Dear Mr. Damon,

Kindly acknowledge my heartiest best wishes on becoming grandfather. I am overwhelmed with joy as I came to know that your daughter in law has given birth to a beautiful baby girl. I wish you are having great pleasure, in not only inviting a new member to your family, but also witnessing a new generation raised under your blessing. I can already experience how eager you must be to see you granddaughter stand, start walking and address you with her sweet voice.

I and my family are eagerly waiting to see your grandchild. Please let us know a suitable time we can meet your family and greet our little girl. Please convey my love to your daughter in law and her little baby. We wish you and your family great health and prosperity.

Warm regards
Mark Anthony and family
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